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Dear Stakeholder, 

 

We refer to Market Notice 258/202, 19 May 2020, in which we requested the market to consider the delisting of 

Sorghum futures contracts.  

 

Based on the overwhelming response by the market, the JSE is going to keep the Sorghum contracts listed for the 

foreseeable future.  

 

Should you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact Commodities Team at 011 520 

7039 or email commodities@jse.co.za  

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  

Number: 312/2020 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 19 June 2020 

  

SUBJECT: SORGHUM FUTURES CONTRACTS TO REMAIN LISTED 

  

Name and Surname: Raphael Karuaihe 

Designation: Head - Commodities  

mailto:commodities@jse.co.za
https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars

